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Bloomberg Law interviewed Environmental partner Bill Ford (KC) for an April 10 
article, “EPA Delaying Some Superfund Work to Limit Coronavirus Spread.” In 
response to EPA guidance issued today to slow or stop some work because of 
social distancing and travel restrictions, Bill states that some of the Superfund sites 
he’s working on have already had delays. “What I’ve found so far is the companies, 
contractors and the agency have been very sensitive to health concerns.”
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